APPLE PICKING

with Farwell Kindergarten

At a recent field trip to Hidden Acres, Farwell Kindergartners got a
hands on Farm to School experience. During the field trip, students
were able to tour the farm, visit the pumpkin patch, and learn about
how bees help food grow. Then students took turns going through
the apple orchards and picking apples for their school cafeteria.
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LUNCH TIME

with hand picked apples by Farwell Kindergarten

On Monday October 14, apples picked by the
students were served during school lunch.
The Jonagold apples are a cross between a
Golden Delicious and Jonathan apple, crisp
with a honey-like taste!

The students loved being involved in bringing
local food to their school. Additionally, the
nutrition services staff received rave reviews
on the apples!
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